SUBSTANTIAL AMENDMENT TO THE CITY OF YUMA
PY 2019 Annual Action Plan

On March 3, 2021, Yuma City Council will consider a Substantial Amendment to the City of Yuma
Annual Action Plans for Program Year 2019/20. The City received Community Development Block
Grant Coronavirus (CDBG-CV) funding to prevent, prepare for and respond to the Coronavirus. A
portion of these funds were set-aside for Public Services activities to respond to the Coronavirus.
However, a much needed, non-public service project was proposed, which requires the need for this
Substantial Amendment. The amendment includes:

Adult Daybreak Facility Improvements (to provide space for distancing) $150,000
Crossroads Mission Family Shelter — Furniture Replacement (Sanitizable) S 40,000



